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26 July 2022 
 
Nikki Ciavatta 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth)  
ASX Limited 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
By email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  
 
Dear Nikki 
 
Request for continuation of Voluntary Suspension 
 
In accordance with Listing Rule 17.2, Firefinch Limited (the Company) refers to its voluntary 
suspension extension request on 4 July 2002 pending the finalisation of a funding proposal expected 
to be completed by the end of July 2022. 
 
For the purpose of Listing Rule 17.2, the Company advises that: 
 
1. The Company has continued discussions with third parties regarding the proposed funding of 

the Company, however this is not yet complete.  
 

2. An extension to the voluntary suspension is necessary to enable the Company to finalise the 
funding of the Company. 

 
3. The Company requests that its securities remain in voluntary suspension until the finalisation of 

the proposed funding, which is anticipated to occur by the end of August 2022. 
 

4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted, 
nor of any other information relevant to this request.  

 
This voluntary suspension request has been approved for release to ASX by the Board. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Nathan Bartrop 
Company Secretary 
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